
It is the responsibility of parents, guardians, and caregivers to: 

• Stay at the library and provide direct, continuous supervision (in the same area of the 
library and within eyesight) of children younger than 10 years of age OR ensure that any 
caregivers with whom they leave their children are sufficiently responsible to provide 
care and are at least 14 years of age. Children between the ages of 7 and 10 may attend 
library programs without a caregiver but the caregiver is expected to remain in the 
building and join the child immediately following the program. Caregivers are also 
expected to remain immediately reachable should an issue arise during any library 
programs. 

• Ensure that vulnerable adults receive the care and supervision they require to be safe 
and healthy while visiting the library. 

• Encourage positive behavior of any patron in their care while in the library. 

The Library Board respects the rights and privacy of all library patrons. Library staff will only 
intervene if children are left unattended and problems of safety, disruptive behavior, or well-
being occurs. 

 


